
 
 

Envigado, June 14th, 2021 

 

INFORMATION RELEASED IN MEDIA 
 

 

Regarding news in media stating that Grupo Pão de Açúcar (“GPA”) is considering to 

spin off its subsidiary in Colombia Almacenes Éxito S.A. (the “Company”), the Company 

informs its shareholders and the market, that after consulting with GPA, it stated that: 

"The issue is not being currently discussed and we continue committed to our long-term 

investment in Colombia". 

 

The Company will keep the market informed through the relevant information mechanism 

provided by the Financial Superintendence of Colombia, if an update on the issue is 

required. 

 

 

 

 


